
From: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/7/2012 3:06:28 PM
Subject: Re: Thank you

He maybe your MC if not at least a presenter....tough for him to ding his higher Ed colleagues but he 
ain't afraid. 
 

He's also recently single and living with his dad so has a lot of time to devote to a project if you can 
figure out something to pull him into....as an example, I was thinking about buying the rights to Moe's 
in WV and asked him his thoughts given his 20 years living there. Within 24 hours he had me reams 
of analyzed population and income analysis that lead us to consider to good cities we didn't even 
know about....but then we ended up not doing the deal for a numberof reasons, including his 
warnings about the legal climate.
 

It is tough for me to overemphasize what a resource he could be for you. 
 

And going to look through the couch cushions to see if I can dig up a couple more million for ya...
 

On Aug 7, 2012, at 1:10 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

> Cool - thanks. We're actually just spinning up plans for the Governor's Conference on Higher 
Education (or whatever it will be called) in October - forgot to mention that earlier.
 
> 
 
> Gonna get budget instructions/templates for FY 13-14 out next week, too...even though you shorted 
us by a couple million this year. Heh heh heh.
 
> 
 
> CLS
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